Southwestern Hills Neighborhood Association
Board Meeting-September 16, 2019

The meeting was called to order at 6:02pm at Wakonda Christian Church meeting room.  Board members present were George Davis, Nick VanPatten, Ginny Renda, Pete Conrad, Steve Sarcone, Steve Utterson and Jon Shelness.  Presenting guests were Tina Smothers and Mandi Borst of The Village of Gray’s Lake.
Tina and Mandi shared information about The Village of Gray’s lake, which was formerly AIB College.  Their company purchased the property and is rebuilding ninety, one- or two-bedroom apartments.  The rent, including utilities, will range from $1,000 -$1,200 per month. The gym and main offices will be sold to others as negotiated by the company.
The Board Minutes from August 19, 2019 were approved as written. 
The Treasures report submitted by Heather Carman, was explained and approved by the Board.
The Board discussed the format of our sponsored “Council Candidate Forum” on September 25, 2019 at Brody Middle School.  A postcard mailing will be sent to the entire SWHNA area (over 1700).  The four Mayor candidates and the eight At-Large Council candidates have confirmed their attendance.  A format and time limits will be sent to each one.
SCRUB Day will be September 21, 2019 from 7:00am-1:00pm.  Steve Utterson and Jon Shelness work the entire day.  Penny and Pete  divide up the rest.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:25pm.
Minutes written and submitted by,
[bookmark: _GoBack]Ginny Renda, Secretary SWHNA.
 
